RTWG update for ROS
Oct 2009

The Renewable Technologies Work Group (a subgroup under TAC) met on Mon Oct 5.
At this meeting, the RTWG:

· Saw a presentation on Solar development

· Talked about updating the TRIP report.

· Updated the matrix of issues.

The RTWG Chair & the TAC Chair have scheduled a session to discuss the TRIP report with the ERCOT Board.

I have also attached a separate spreadsheet listing the status of several issues that are under the ROS’ action list.

The next RTWG meeting will be Fri Nov 6.
